
 

Young People’s Concerts: Frequently Asked Questions 

How much do the Young People’s Concerts cost? 

Nothing! All of our education programs are free.  

 

How long is the concert? 

Approximately 45 minutes. Please arrive sometime between 15 and 30 minutes before the concert begins.  

 

Will I receive a printed ticket? 

No, we do not print tickets for these concerts. Registrants will be checked in by volunteers and staff. 

 

Can my students eat a bagged lunch somewhere on-site? 

Unfortunately, we do not have the capacity for students to each lunch inside or outside the building. Moreover, there 

are many moving buses and transitions from one concert to the next, so we cannot provide seating areas on the grounds 

due to safety risks. 

 

I will be bringing private vehicles and/or passenger vans. Where do I park? 
There are many options for parking around downtown, including a Premier Parking lot directly in front of the 
Schermerhorn Symphony Center. You can find most of the downtown options on this site: 
http://www.parkme.com/map?filter=daily#1%20Symphony%20Place%2C%20Nashville%2C%20TN%2C%20United%20St
ates 

 

I am bringing a bus (or two or three, etc). Where do I park? 

School buses can pull in at 1 Symphony Place. Please make sure you have informed us of the number of buses you are 

bringing before the concert—an extra bus causes a lot of readjusting and halts the unloading process. 

 

Can my students bring cameras? 

Cameras and phones must be turned off in Laura Turner Hall.  

 

I am part of a home school group. Where do I check in? 
There is a table in the West Atrium where all home school groups can 

check in before being seated. If you are facing the Schermerhorn’s 

façade, the West Atrium is the smaller door to the right of the staircase: 

Know what name your group is registered under, and the name of the 

person who registered you on the Symphony website. You could be under your group name, or the last name of the 

person who registered. 

 

We’re a home school family, with kids of all ages. Can I bring everyone to a grade-specific concert? 
Certainly, and if you have a very young one who might get restless, we’re happy to seat you where you can easily pop in 

and out for a break.  

 

Any other questions? Email Kelley Bell at kbell@nashvillesymphony.org or call (615) 687-6483 
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